
City of Stevenson 
Fire Department – Rob Farris, Chief 

 

(509) 427-5970  7121 E Loop Road, PO Box 371 
Stevenson, Washington 98648 

 

To: Stevenson City Council 
From: Rob Farris, Fire Chief 
RE:  Fire Department Update – March 2019 
Meeting Date: April 18th, 2019 
 
Executive Summary: 
 
March begins our preparation for the upcoming wild fire season.  We have been refilling supplies and 
doing pump training in anticipation for a busy year.  
 
We will also be attending the Skamania County EMS Street Fair on May 18th from 10:00am to 1:00pm.  
This is a public interaction event that helps us get out in the community and interact with our tax payers 
 
 
Overview of Items: 
 
Command Vehicle Grant Project: Vehicle is currently waiting on vendor capacity to finish the lighting and 
signage. 
 
New Fire Hall: Final Conceptual design was presented to the Council at the march 21st Council Meeting.  
We are currently exploring funding streams for the project. 
 
Drills/Training/Calls: 
March Drills/Training – 47 Hours of volunteer training time 
March Calls – 5 total 
 2 – Structure Fires 
 1 – EMS Manpower Assist 
 1 – Smoke Investigation 
 1 – Smoke in a residence 
  
  
  
 
Action Needed: None 


